
 

Key Decision Details 
 

 Decision Name
A14 THRAPSTON - BRAMPTON 
JUNCTIONS:   HIGHWAYS 
AGENCY CONSULTATION 

 

 Date of Decision 25 March 2004  

 Decision maker Cabinet  

 Describe the Decision 
taken

Requested the Director of 
Operational Services to respond to 
the Highways Agency reiterating the 
Council’s continued support for the 
originally proposed grade separation 
scheme for the junctions between 
Thrapston and Brampton on the A14. 
particularly at the Junction with 
Tollbar Lane/Bythorn and Keyston; 
that it be made clear that only options 
which provide a similar level of 
benefit should be progressed and 
that a 50 mph speed limit on both 
east bound and west bound lanes of 
the A14 between Coales Lodge and 
Little Meadow could not be supported 
as it would be ineffective. 

 

 What were the reasons 
for taking the Decision?

To respond to the Highway Agency’s 
proposals  

 

What alternative 
options were 

considered and 
rejected?

None  

 Conflict of interest and 
dispensation None  

 Is the decision a Key 
Decision? Yes  

 
Was the decision 

included in the Forward 
Plan

No  

 
Was the decision 

subject to the urgency 
proceedings?

No  

 

List the background 
papers to any report 

considered by the 
Decision Taker

None.  

 Person Making this 
report Mrs H Taylor  

 Date upon which the 
Decision will come into 05 April 2004  



force, subject to no 
call-in

 Accompanying 
Documents

040325 A14 - Thrapston to Brampton 
final 

 

 

  
 

 


